
1.   Christ Community Church will reopen weekend service beginning June 21, 2020. 
 
2.   We will have two services: 8:30AM and 10:40AM. 
 
3.   We will live stream the 10:40AM service only. 
 
4.   Children’s ministry will be closed, hopefully opening in early to mid-July. 
 
5.  Outside doors will open 15 minutes prior to service. Attenders will be asked to enter the building and find their 
      seats in the worship center. Following the service, attenders will be asked to exit the mall area so cleaning can 
      begin.  
 
6.   Attenders will be asked to practice 6 ft. social distancing policy while inside the building. 
 
7.  Ushers and greeters will wear masks and each will have their temperature checked (non-invasive method) 
      prior to serving. We will have hand sanitizer available. 
 
8.  Families are asked to sit together during worship services. Every other row of seating will be blocked off  
      during a worship service, and attenders will be asked to sit only in available rows. We request that two empty 
      seats be kept open between non-family attenders. Parents are welcome to bring their children with them into 
      the worship center, but we ask that parents keep their children with them at all times. 
 
9.   Following the cleaning after  first service, opposite rows will be blocked off to offer unused seating to second 
       service attenders. 
 
10.  Our goal is to provide attenders with a “touchless” atmosphere. There will no refreshments or bulletins  
       offered during services. Also, there will be no Bibles, pens or info cards in chairs.   
 
11.  The mall will be used for overflow, or for those who need extra space to accommodate families with children.  
       The service will be streamed live into the mall. Seating will be offered in white chairs. 
 
12. There will be 5 designated small group areas available: One on each wing of the mall area, Community 
       Room, Student Chapel, and around the office conference table. Hard chairs will be provided for seating.  
       Cleaning instructions and cleaning materials will be on hand, and each group is asked to clean the seats and 
       tables following their meeting. 
 
13. Worship service attenders will be asked to register for the service they plan to attend. You will be sent a link 
       the week of the service and responding will help us anticipate attendance at each service. 
 
14.  The worship center, bathrooms, and mall area will be cleaned and disinfected on Saturday prior to weekend 
       services, as well as, between the two weekend services and following the last service. 
 
15.  Attenders are not required to wear masks, however they are welcome to wear them if they want.. 
 
16.  We will collect tithes and offerings at the exit doors of the worship center in boxes designed to decrease 
       touch. Offering envelopes and pens will not be available, so please keep this in mind if you desire to give cash 
       or designate your giving in some way. 
 
We understand that things will seem a little different, but please be patient with us as we do our best to provide a 
safe and inviting atmosphere. Thank you for your understanding, your grace, and your faith and confidence in us.  
We love you, and we can’t wait to worship with you again! 
 
Your Leadership Board and Pastoral Staff 
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